Interested in becoming a KS1 or KS2 moderator for Derby City 2022-23?

Derby City LA is currently recruiting for moderators for the summer term 2023.  Moderators are a professional team with up-to-date knowledge of statutory assessment for either KS1 or KS2. 

If you are interested please complete this form and return it to Maxine.bull@derby.gov.uk (for KS1)
or Vincent.hampton@derby.gov.uk (for KS2)

Eligibility criteria apply. Shortlisted candidates will be required to access STA and LA training and attend an informal discussion to assess suitability for the role. Moderation guidance is available at www.gov.uk/STA
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I meet the following criteria         Yes/ No
· Qualified teacher with recent and relevant experience of KS1 or KS2 assessment and internal or external moderation
· Willing to complete STA standardisation process for moderation of writing (KS1 or KS2)
· Willing to attend Derby City LA training prior to moderation to be able to
· Systematically review evidence against the TA frameworks and adhere to STA guidance
· Manage a professional discussion with teachers about the evidence presented and how a pupil’s work meets the standard
· Discuss and explain why a school’s TA judgements cannot be validated, where appropriate and provide accurate written and verbal feedback to the teacher and headteacher.
· Agree to adhere to all statutory documentation linked to statutory assessment for 2022- 2023 (KS1 or KS2) and the Derby City protocols for moderation visits.
· Agreed release by headteacher for training, meet the moderator meeting, planning meetings and moderation visits. (Number of days to be agreed if successful and to be kept to minimum)
Please confirm   Yes/ No

Please confirm Key Stage applying for         KS1 or KS2





























Please provide further information including:
· Key Stage for which you would like to moderate
· Outline of relevant experience
· Reason for applying
 





































Name - 	

School -	

Contact email – 

Thank you for completing this form. Please return to by Monday 9th November 2022.

Successful applicants will be notified as soon as possible. They will be invited to New moderator training on Wednesday 23rd November at 1:00pm. 

Please note mandatory training for KS1 and KS2 will need to be completed according to the timeline set out by Standards Testing Agency. This will include a standardisation task to be completed on 18th January for Key Stage 2 and 19th January for Key Stage 1.  
If you wish to discuss further for clarification please contact us via email maxine.bull@derby.gov.uk or vincent.hampton@derby.gov.uk.  
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